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Dear Friend of Ken-Ton Schools: 
 

The  29th Annual Kenmore School’s Athletic Hall of Fame Golf Tournament is scheduled for Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at the                
Sheridan Golf Course in Tonawanda.  To celebrate our 29th Tournament we’re focusing on partnering with as many supporters and                  
alumni as possible. 
 

The monies we are able to raise benefit the Hall of Fame Scholarship Fund.  Each year student-athletes from our two high schools are                     
recognized and provided with financial assistance to further their education. Businesses have the opportunity to become sponsors of this                 
popular event that sells out every year.  We are currently soliciting businesses to partner with us.  
 

 

1) Dinner Sponsorship $2,000  Back cover in our tournament program 
      Back cover of our Hall of Fame Induction program 
      Professionally made banner in the dining room 
      Company name/logo on each table 
       
2) Gifts for each golfer $1,500  Full page ad in our Hall of Fame Golf Program 
      Full Page ad in our  Hall of Fame Induction program 
      Professionally made banner at registration 
 
3) Student T-Shirt Sponsor $1,000  Full page ad in our Hall of Fame Golf Program 
 Athlete of the Week Tees   Full Page ad in our  Hall of Fame Induction program 
      Professionally made banner at registration 
 
4) Cart Sponsor  $750  Company name/logo on all golf carts 
      Full page ad in our golf and Hall of Fame programs 
       
5) Beverage Sponsor  $500  Provides for post-golf refreshments  
      Banner with your name  
 
6) Gold Tee Sponsor  $300  Tee Box Sign professionally done 
      Full page ad in golf and induction programs    
   
7) Silver Tee Sponsor $200  Green Sign professionally done 
      1/2 page ad in golf and induction programs 
 
8) Bronze Tee Sponsor $100  Green Sign professionally done 
      Listing in the golf and Induction programs 
 
9) Donation of Prizes    Individuals or businesses who donate prizes will be listed in our                                  
      golf program.  Every dollar we save by not purchasing prizes goes to                      
      our students. 

Please make all checks payable to:  Ken-Ton Sports Hall of Fame  
 

Want to partner with us??  Contact Brett Banker at brettbanker@gicsd.org or mail to 3199 West River Road, Grand Island, NY  14072 
 

WE CAN’T DO IT WITHOUT YOU! 
       
 
 


